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From: Dwayne Hankerson 
Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2023 3:04 PM
To: Martha Silver <MSilver@bayareametro.gov>
Cc: Kỳ-Nam Miller <kmiller@bayareametro.gov>
Subject: Re: REMINDER: Submitting Comments - July 28, 2023 Policy Advisory Council Equity &
Access Subcommittee (925)
 
*External Email*
 
I have the following question. 
 
Regarding, 
 
Climate Resilience 
 
Highway 37- is there any planned investment in, flooding on this highway? If there are plans, what are the
current plans to address the flooding? 
 
Thank You, 
Dwayne Hankerson
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